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YOUR CANDIDATE FOR THE RISSINGTONS 
ANDREW MACLEAN 

5 Avro Road 
Upper Rissington 

GL54 2NU 
824482 / 07867940589 

babumaclean@gmail.com 
Dear Resident, 

I am pleased to announce that I am standing in the Cotswold District Council (CDC) elections on Thursday May 2nd. So many 
residents in The Rissingtons are crying out for a councillor that puts their community, not their party, first. This year, with only 
2 candidates for you to choose from, every single vote for me counts towards you finally receiving this. 

I live in Upper Rissington and am actively involved in the village, such as leading the Neighbourhood Plan group. I worked for the 
civil service for over 15 years, so I know how to work effectively with government and officials to obtain the maximum benefits for 
you. For the past 3 years I have been working part-time, building affordable houses in cities worldwide to help low-income people 
gain access to decent homes. 

My priorities for The Rissingtons Ward include: 

• Ensuring CDC staff make Bovis/Linden deliver ALL the agreed community facilities for Upper Rissington. 
• Ensuring that CDC prioritises business units at Upper Rissington, creating high-quality local employment opportunities, a 

more sustainable community and a reduction in traffic. 
• No more large-scale housing developments, prioritising smaller developments of affordable and social housing. 
• Maximising recycling rates by scrutinising the wider diversity of materials to be collected from Autumn 2019. 
• Support for public transport initiatives, for both environmental and social reasons. 
• Encouraging and funding more community youth activities in The Rissingtons area. 

If you have other ideas, I would love to know what you think. Drop me an email, pick up the phone or drop round, as I am very 
happy to discuss what you would like for our community. 

It’s time we demand better! 

Kind Regards, 

Andrew Maclean 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


